
  Our Lady of Victory School   
     2 Bellmore Street         516.352.4466 

     Floral Park, NY 11001        www.olvfp.org 

Where Faith and Knowledge Meet! 

 

February 5, 2024  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

The first session of our After School Club program has ended. It has been a great 

success! I know that the children, teachers, and moderators have enjoyed their 

experiences!  

 

The Spring Club session will begin during the week of February 26th and conclude during 

the week of May 13th. Once again, the students are invited to join any club they wish.  

All clubs need to have at least 10 students registered to go forward.  Please refer to the 

updated club brochure that is posted on the school website for a listing of the club 

offerings for this season.  You can view the brochure "clubs" in the "Quick Links" on 

our school webpage.  

 

The fee will be $35 per student per club for most clubs.  The fee is collected to help 

defray the cost of the club and includes some compensation for the teachers who have 

agreed to moderate the club. Please note that there may be additional fees for some clubs, 

for example, the cooking club.  We will invoice the fees through your FACTS account. 

Details are in the brochure.  

 

All students will be dismissed at the front door on Bellmore Street at the end of the club 

meeting. Parents should meet their children there.  

 

Registration begins today and will close on February 15.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Peg Augello  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 




